
PUBLIC NOTICE

Closing of Haney Street Road Allowance 

July 28, 2022 

Take Notice that the Council of the City of Port Colborne will hold a public meeting to 

consider a Stop up and Close by-law for Haney Street described as Haney St. P 765 

Humberstone lying east of King Street except VH2791. 

The proposed by-law will come before Council for consideration at its regular meeting to 

be held: 

Date: Tuesday, August 23, 2022 

Time: 6:30 p.m. 

Location: 3rd floor, City Hall, 66 Charlotte Street, Port Colborne 

Mapping: 

For additional questions contact Bram Cotton, Economic Development Officer, by 

emailing edo@portcolborne.ca  or calling 905-835-2900 x504.  

Anyone who wishes to participate in the meeting must pre-register with the Deputy 

Clerk. Written submissions, in person, and virtual participation requests must be 

received by noon on Tuesday, August 23, 2022, by emailing 

deputyclerk@portcolborne.ca  or calling 905-835-2900 x115. Written submissions can 

also be submitted to the mail slot in the front-left of City Hall, 66 Charlotte Street. 

Dated at Port Colborne this 28th day of July 2022. 

Bram Cotton Economic Development Officer 

City of Port Colborne 

66 Charlotte Street 

Port Colborne, ON L3K 3C8 

Office Hours: Monday to Friday 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
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